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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

           Owner of the Hastings Motor Vehicle
                                Elected to the Board of Directors of State-Wide Organization

Mike Norgaard, owner of the Hastings Motor Vehicle office since 1987, was 

elected to the Board of Directors of the Minnesota Deputy Registrar’s Association 

(MDRA) at the association’s annual conference held in St. Cloud, Minnesota on 

September 21, 2012. Norgaard previously served two terms on the board from 

2005-2010 as the associations’ Treasurer. 

 The MDRA represents the 175 Deputy Registrar offices in the State of 

Minnesota.  Deputy Registrars process title applications, transfers, and renewals 

for motor vehicles and process applications for renewals and duplicate drivers’ 

licenses for the citizens of the state on behalf of the Minnesota Department of 

Public Safety.  The offices also accept title applications and register boats, 

snowmobiles, ATV’s and off road vehicles for the Minnesota Department of 

Natural Resources.

MDRA is a statewide membership organization promoting common interests of deputy registrars in 
providing professional licensing service to the public and liaison to the State.

mailto:Paula.anderson@co.anoka.mn.us

